
RELAN – Second appointment for
Br. Michael Fehrenbach as Visitor
of the Midwest District
Brother Armin Luistro FSC, Superior General, has announced the appointment of
Brother Michael Fehrenbach FSC, to a second four-year term as Visitor of the
Midwest District, effective July 1, 2023 (until June 30, 2027).

Brother  Michael  has  held  this  role  since  2019 and previously  served as  the
District’s Auxiliary Visitor from 1995-2001. He has been a Brother for more 50
years, serving both the Church and the Brothers in a range of roles.

The Midwest District was established in 1995.
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